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The Script and Phillip Phillips concert: new Joburg date
and venue

The venue and date for The Script and Phillip Phillips concert in Joburg has changed and will now be held on Wednesday,
4 February, 2015, at The Dome.

All tickets purchased for the previous itinerary will be valid for this new itinerary, and Joburg ticket holders will have the
option to exchange their tickets for any of the new seated options that have been made available for this concert from
Wednesday, 14 January, 2015. Any ticket holders that are unable to make the new itinerary may obtain a refund before
Friday, 30 January by contacting either Computicket on 0861 915 8000 or Big Concerts on +27 (0)11 759 7215.

The Script have scored a huge amount of success globally by selling over 20 million records worldwide with all three albums
going multi-Platinum throughout the world. Their latest single, Superheroes, from their fourth album 'No Sound Without
Silence' is currently in the Top 20 of the Kia Top 40 SA with iTunes on KFM and 947. The music video for Superheroes,
directed by Vaughan Arnell, was shot in Alexandra, Joburg.

www.thescriptmusic.com
www. phillipphillips.com

For more, visit: https://www.bizcommunity.com
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